
REPRESENTATIVE ASSEMBLY 
 

       19 November 2014 

 

MINUTES 

  

I. Welcome and call to order 

The following schools and departments signed in: 
Abbot, Bartlett H.S., Canton, Century Oaks, Channing, Clinton, Coleman, Creekside, CSP-Moving On/SWEP, Eastview, 
Elementary PE, Elgin H.S., Ellis, Fox Meadow, Gifford Street H.S., Glenbrook, Hanover Countryside, Harriet Gifford, Hawk 
Hollow, Health Services, Heritage, Highland, Hillcrest, Hilltop, Horizon, Huff, Illinois Park, Independence, Instructional Coaches, 
Kenyon Woods, Kimball, Larkin, Larsen, Laurel Hill, Liberty, Lord’s Park, McKinley, Nature Ridge, Oakhill, Ontarioville, 
Ottercreek, Parkwood, PrairieView, Ridge Circle, Ronald O’Neal, Social Workers, South Elgin H.S., Spring Trail, Streamwood 
H.S, Sunnydale, TEI, Tefft, Timber Trails, Washington, and Wayne. 

 

II. Approval of the Minutes 

Minutes from the September 10th, and October 22nd, 
2014 RA’s were accepted with no objections. 
 

III. Leadership Updates 

ETA/IEA Elections December 2nd:  Delegates to the 
IEA RA are on the ballot for December 2nd.  Region 24 
can take 23 delegates and there are write in spots 
available.   
School Department Training:  Trainings were very 
lightly attended when they were held a couple weeks 
ago.  Kathy Castle reviewed the SD training powerpoint 
that is available on the ETA website.   
Those Who Excel:  Bulls tickets are available for sale. 
Membership Training:  The IEA is offering training for 
members January 10th.  A link will be forwarded to 
Reps.  ETA will host their second Professional 
Development Day on January 24th. 
Standing Committees:  ETA has 2 site level and 7 
district wide standing committees that are in the 
contract.  The information from all the committees is on 
the website. 
Special Education Committee:  In the staff resources 
section, there is a link for the special education 
committee concerns form, as well as minutes from 
each month. 
MTSS:  This new committee has met twice so far.  The 
group is working on gathering information and 
formulating a plan for the future of MTSS. 
 

IV. Student Growth 

Jackie Jagielski and Cyndee Fralick showed the 
Student Growth site on the district website.  Volunteers 
are needed to participate in a student growth trial.  
Information regarding the trial information meetings are 
located on the website.  Jeff Schultz presented the 
timeline of the trial and what will be done.   
 

V. Questions 

There is a large concern about safety and quality of 
instruction.  The RA had an in depth conversation 
about these two issues. 
 

VI. BAM 

The drawing was held and Cyndee Frahlik from SWEP.  
Leadership will be planning a visit to that site soon. 
 

Adjournment 

 
   Respectfully submitted, 
   Sarah R. Madson 
   Secretary 

 


